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NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the member states' permanent missions to the Organization of American States and, on instructions from the Chair of the Joint Working Group of the Permanent Council and the Inter-American Council for Integral Development on the Draft Plan of Action of the Social Charter of the Americas, Ambassador Walter Albán, Permanent Representative of Peru, has the honor of advising that the Chair is preparing a proposal that will include the comments, observations, and contributions that delegations have submitted for Area of Intervention I: Labor, under the Draft Plan of Action of the Social Charter of the Americas.  The proposal will be submitted to the delegations as soon as possible; accordingly, for the time being there will be no new revision of document GTC/CASA/doc.201/12 rev. 1.
In addition, as decided at the Working Group's meeting this past October 16, the proposal being worked on by the Chair will be considered initially at an informal meeting of the Working Group.  To that end, the following is the schedule of upcoming meetings of the Group:
	NOVEMBER 2013

	Monday 4
	3:00 p.m.

	Guerrero Room
	Informal meeting

	Tuesday 26
	3:00 p.m.

	Bolívar Room
	Formal meeting

	DECEMBER 2013

	Tuesday 3
	3:00 p.m.

	Guerrero Room
	Informal meeting

	Tuesday 17
	3:00 p.m. 

	Bolívar Room
	Formal meeting
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